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To whom it may concern,

I'am a Avid RACER & OHV user and recently heard of the "JEAN LAKE AREA" proposal,of solar plants going up Knight
Ranch Road. I am very upset to see that the BLM or The gov will do whatever they want as long as the $$$$$$$$$ is right.If this
goes through I feel it is only right that "YOU" give us as much land and usable trails in another place to compinsate the public!!!
This is ridiculous and has to stop!! We are losing all our paces to enjoy the outdoors and our Ridng areas! Thank you for your
time!

sincerly,

Rhett Ogden



